
Our Ref: 606/2023   
November 2023 

  

Re: Your request made under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 

I am writing to you under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to 

request the following information regarding complaints received by 

DONCASTER AND BASSETLAW TEACHING HOSPITALS NHS FOUNDATION TRUST 

between 1st September 2022 and 31st August 2023 (inclusive). 

Specifically, I would like to know: 
 

How many women inpatients complained that a trans woman inpatient was 

being cared for in the same ward as the complainant? 

 

For the avoidance of doubt, it may be helpful for me to note that my 

question is in reference to written complaints (which may have been 

originally made orally and subsequently recorded in writing) received 

by the Trust. 
 
 
 
There are no complaints received by the Trust during this period related to the detail that have been put in the 
freedom of information request.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 


